EXHIBIT 7

Email, Chris Harvey, Georgia Election Director, to Larry Sampson, Murray
Cty., Georgia (Dec. 2, 2020)



Lar|_'¥ Sameson

From: Chris Harvey <wchrisharvey@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 1:12 PM
To: Larry Sampson

Subject: Re: memory cards

Yes, go ahead and reuse the memory cards.

On Tue, Dec 1, 2020 at 09:59 Larry Sampson <|sampson@murraycountyga.gov> wrote:

Hello Chris: We really need to know if it is ok to clean the memory cards we used in the scanners in the

General Election or do they need to stay loaded for some legal reason. It is time to start L&A and Dominion
sent no extra cards with the equipment,

Larry
Murray

Chris Harvey






